
 

 

When Ringing Had 

To Stop … 

“Dear Sir, I am sending you a report of what is, I 

believe, the first quarter to be rung in an air raid ….”  

–  with the aid of six first class readers 

         Mary Bone, Mike Trimm, Kath Johnson,  Mike 

Winterbourne, Emma Rouse and Fred Bone  
 

. 

 

 

 

at the London 2019  Mini-roadshow 

 Sunday 8th September 
 

. 

 

 

 

“Tea and meeting 5pm.  Butter for those who advise 

for tea, margarine for others.”  

Based on his painstaking research 

of the National Archives – together 

with the letters, diaries and 

newspapers of the time – Steve 

Coleman brings this fascinating 

and long-untold story to life 

. 

 

 

 

– the astonishing, exciting and highly 

entertaining story of ringing during the 

Second World War. 

 

 

 

To view the programme and register 

Google CCCBR London 2019 or 

scan the QR Code 
 


